
McGILL UNIVERSftW50

Professor W.H. Brittain

6th December 1957

Dear Sir,

With reference to your letter of the 3rd December, may 

I eay that McGill University does not enter into the kind of radio 

broadcasting with which your letter deals.

Thanking you for your courtesy in the matter,

Yours faithfully,

W . H. BRITTAIN 
Acting Principal

Superintendent,
Publicity and Information, 
Department of Mines and flesouroes, 
Ottawa.


